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First name: Russ &amp;amp; Teresa
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Comments: Our concern is not the noise but the volume of traffic and the time of day that the trucks will be

travelling. The trucks travelling in groups is a good idea but we think that the trucks should travel at "off" times

during summer and fall. This is referring to 6:00 am - 10:00 am and 7:00 pm to 11:00 pm.(Through the night?) 

The second issue is the weight of the trucks travelling constantly on the Warm Lake highway (as with the road to

Tamarack during construction) will mean constant maintenance, repair and reconstruction. When we contacted

the Valley county commissioners they assured us that Midas Gold had told them they would address this issue??

Is Midas Gold ready to commit to regularly scheduled maintenance and repair now? The number of trucks and

the tonnage to be transported will destroy the road bed NOT built to handle that kind of traffic. We think this is an

issue that must be addressed before any trucks hit the road.

 

 


